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NOTICE TO MARINA FACILITY USERS N.08/2023 
* * * 

END OF HURRICANE WARNING - RESUMPTION OF ACTIVITIES 
 
 
Resumption of marina activities 
Start : 22/10/2023 at 8 am 
End : - 
 
All facility users at MARINA FORT LOUIS are hereby kindly informed of the following update: 
 
Marina Fort Louis is once again open to the public as of SUNDAY, October 22, 2023, at 08:00 AM, following the 
lifting of the hurricane warning by local authorities. At this stage, Hurricane TAMMY no longer poses a threat to St. 
Martin and St. Barths. However, caution is still advised as several alerts are in effect until Monday, 10/23/2023, in the 
evening, for risk of heavy rain, thunderstorms, hazardous surf, and strong winds. 
 
A return to normalcy is organized under the following conditions, starting this Sunday: 
 
• Boaters can return to their vessels at the marina from 09:00 AM. 
• Watercraft movements are once again allowed on the water while exercising extreme caution. 
• Dock attendance will be available from 09:00 AM to 12:00 PM. 
• The Marina Office is closed, and will reopen from Monday, 10/23/2023, at 08:00 AM. 
• Water and electricity will be fully restored on-site by Monday morning at the latest. 
• Other ancillary services, such as fuel distribution and gated parking, will be reinstated progressively, as weather 

conditions subside. 
• The Harbor Master's Office hotline remains available at +590 690 50 96 64 until our offices reopen Monday 

morning. For emergencies, please contact the SECURITY hotline at +590 690 74 43 67. 
 
SPECIAL MEASURES & GUIDELINES 
 
CAUTION: We would like to remind you of the safety instructions to follow after a hurricane alert has been 
lifted. The marina will undergo a comprehensive assessment of equipment and networks (electricity/water). We will 
keep you informed of any additional information regarding the resumption of services. 
 
For your safety, it is recommended to consider all electrical circuits and devices as LIVE at all times. Do not touch or 
attempt to tamper with electrical lines or equipment of any kind after a weather event. 
 
Thank you for your understanding.  

Port Management 
Dissemination: mailing to vessels in Port, marina office notice board, website 


